
 

Interested in becoming part of the 

new team running Radio Abbey? 

We’re going to re-launch Kenilworth’s only 

on-line radio station in the near future. 

 

Come along to one of our drop-in events at 

theKenilworthCentre, Abbey End Car Park 

on: 

Wednesday 22nd February 2017 

Either    5.00 – 7.00 pm 

Or         7.30 – 9.30 pm 

 

For further information contact the Kenilworth 

Centre on enquiries@thekenilworthcentre.com 

or phone 01926 855205 
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